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Wednesday, November 18, 2015, at 1:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Public Hearing 

 

The South Valley Water Reclamation Facility Board of Directors will be holding a Public Hearing on 

Wednesday, November 18, 2015 at 1:00 p.m. to receive comments and input to the Proposed South 

Valley Water Reclamation Facility 2016 Budget. 

 

This meeting will be held at South Valley Water Reclamation Facility, 7495 South 1300 West, West 

Jordan, Utah 84084. 

  

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, Individuals needing special accommodations 

(including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this meeting should notify Belinda 

Patterson at South Valley Water Reclamation Facility, (801)566-7711, at least three working days prior 

to the meeting. 

 

 

 


